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Dear Parents/Carers,							Friday 9th February 2018 

















Please bring your child to school every day. Remember our school target is 97% and by coming to school every day you can now win lots of prizes, including supermarket vouchers!





Please do not take your children out of school during term time – you could lose your school place, be fined or even be given a criminal record.








            Class Attendance


Reception 	-	95.7%


Year 1		-	84.3%


Year 2		-	95.2%


Year 3		-	93.7%


Year 4		-	96.3%


Year 5		-	95.3%


Year 6		-	96.5%








Awards








(      No Holidays in Term-Time	      (	  If your child is ill, you must contact the office at 8am     (








Golden Tickets


Labeeb		Yr 2	Hopeful


Dilianne	Yr 2	Hopeful


Kajus		Yr 2	Hopeful


Najwa		Yr 5	Hopeful














Readers of the Week








		


Rec		Jeremiah


Y1		Sara


Y2		Whole Class	


Y3		Hadassa


Y4		Oksana


Y6		Iqra








Merit Awards


Rec	Ema & Eskander	Yr 4	Haleema & Minhaz


Yr 1	Austeja & Ziyarnah	Yr 5 	Damian & Natalie


Yr 2 	The Whole Class	Yr 6 	Adibah & Johura


Yr 3	Susana & Maria





























We had the Saltmine Theatre Company in this week. The children got to watch a small production and then get involved in a workshop with the theatre company.


All of the children really enjoyed both watching and participating in this event we had at school.








Theatre Production











Our year 5 class visited the Mad Museum in Stratford-Upon-Avon today.


They have all had a great day and really enjoyed themselves looking at all the different mechanical art and design structures.








Year 5 Trip to the Mad Museum
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Foundry School Nursery




















Important Dates 2018





Parents Evening


Parents evening will be taking place the week commencing Monday 12th February 2018.


All appointment slips have been sent home now so please make sure you are aware of your allocated time.


If you have any problems with the appointment time you have been given please speak to your child’s class teacher.














February Half Term


Monday 19th February – Friday 23rd February 


All pupils return to school Monday 26th February 2018.





Easter Holiday


All pupils break up Thursday 29th March – Friday 13th April


All pupils return to school Monday 16th April 2018.





May Bank Holiday 


Monday 7th May – School is closed                                 to all pupils.





May Half Term


Monday 28th May – Friday 1st June


All pupils return to school Monday 4th June 2018.
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Uniform


Can you please make sure all children are sent into school with the correct uniform on.


The correct uniform to be worn is as follows:


Grey trousers/skirt/pinafore,


White school polo shirt,


Maroon school sweatshirt,


Grey tights / socks,


Plain black suitable school shoes (NO TRAINERS).





All uniform needs to be clearly named to prevent getting mixed up or lost. Thank you.

















Dinner Money


Can you please ensure you keep your child’s dinner money account up to date.


Dinner money is to be paid every Monday, in a named envelope, to the school office.


Thank you. 











                                            

